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Dear Ms Blombery, 

 
Thank you for your letter to Senator Cameron introducing the work of the Australian 

Federation of Graduate Women. 

 
I have drawn the attention of Senator Cameron to your kind expression of congratulations, and the 

issues you have outlined regarding falling numbers in education and skills training in Australia.  

 
Thank you again for taking the time to write to Senator Cameron about these important 

matters. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

H. "Bee" Beeby Electorate 

Officer 

Senator the Hon. Doug Cameron 

Shadow Minister for Housing & Homelessness 

Shadow Minister for Skills & Training Senator for 

New South Wales helen.beeby@aph.gov.au 

ph: 02 4751 4288 
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